ROBERT RAMPI, LTD.   – CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANT

5615 BROOKLYN BOULEVARD, SUITE 101♦BROOKLYN CENTER, MN 55429♦PHONE 763-533-9460♦FAX 763-533-0406

Minnesota Tax Law Update
Dear Clients, 
In May 2019, Minnesota passed major tax legislation that put Minnesota tax law in accordance with the major Federal tax changes passed in 2017. 

Minnesota changes are retroactive to tax years 2017 and 2018. Minnesota Revenue may send correction notices in 2020 to implement these changes that could result in a refund or additional tax owed. 

Please contact my office if you receive any notifications. 

Thank you, 
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Robert Rampi, CPA
MEMBER OF THE MINNESOTA ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

